



























































































































































Do you still want us to include your letter? We would need to include all of the attachments including
John Leek’s comments as well. We would prefer not to because the issue has already been
addressed, but will do so if you request it.

The special condition requires the monitoring whether there is a park ranger or not. If the park ranger
could not do it, either a biologist, environmental resources specialist, park ranger, or lifeguard would
need to step in. Thus, the City would need to budget for the park ranger or another staff member
(biologist, environmental resources specialist, lifeguard) to perform the monitoring for the 3 years and
be in compliance with the special condition.

Kanani Brown

Coastal Program Analyst ||
California Coastal Commission
7575 Metropolitan Drive, Suite 103
San Diego, CA 92108
kanani.brown@coastal.ca.gov
(619) 767-2370

From: Daneri, Daniel [mailto:DDaneri@sandiego.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2012 10:30 AM

To: Brown, Kanani@Coastal

Subject: RE: Monitoring Condition

Hi Kanani,

It might be a good idea to put the letter in there since the 20’ distance in mentioned in the staff report and this clarifies
where that distance came from. One thing that might need to be included with the monitoring frequencies is that the
Ranger position is only budgeted through FY 2013 and will reviewed for the following year. There are no indications the
position will be cut but you never know for sure.

From: Brown, Kanani@Coastal [mailto:Kanani.Brown@coastal.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, July 05, 2012 9:09 AM

To: Daneri, Daniel
Subject: RE: Monitoring Condition

Hi Dan,

I'll share this with staff and get back to you today about the monitoring condition. Also, would you like
us to include your letter regarding the 50’ clarification in the addendum? We also have a letter from
NMEFS that clarifies the distance which we were planning to include, so your letter might be a bit
redundant; however, if you would like it to be included in the addendum to the Commissioners, please
let me know ASAP.

Thanks,

Kanani Brown

Coastal Program Analyst Il
California Coastal Commission
7575 Metropolitan Drive, Suite 103
San Diego, CA 92108
kanani.brown@coastal.ca.gov




(619) 767-2370

From: Daneri, Daniel [mailto:DDaneri@sandiego.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, July 03, 2012 4:48 PM

To: Brown, Kanani@Coastal

Subject: RE: Monitoring Condition

Hi Kanani,

Please find attached for our monitoring potential. Sorry | didn’t get it out sooner.

From: Brown, Kanani@Coastal [mailto:Kanani.Brown@coastal.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, July 02, 2012 4:32 PM

To: Daneri, Daniel

Cc: LoMedico, Stacey

Subject: Monitoring Condition

Hi Dan,

Can you please provide the City’s preferred language for the monitoring condition ASAP? We need
to finalize the addendum this week and any changes to the monitoring condition need to be reviewed
by our legal, bio, and planning staff.

Thanks,

Kanani Brown

Coastal Program Analyst Il
California Coastal Commission
7575 Metropolitan Drive, Suite 103
San Diego, CA 92108
kanani.brown@coastal.ca.gov
(619) 767-2370




